

Handcross Bowls Club Newsletter Issue 11 - May 2023

Pre Season Day (Saturday, 15th April 2023)

The day went well regarding past members attending and enrolling for membership, club competitions, and the fifties club. Unfortunately due to the excessive amount of rain on the green the previous number of days, the green was not opened up for bowls and therefore the Pre Season 'Yardstick' competition could not take place.

Recruitment Day (Saturday, 22nd April 2023)

The day was not a great success overall, in spite of all of the efforts made by the members to organise advertising, posters, painting, refurbishment of some area, and providing teas and cakes.

Only one new member was recruited on the day.

Chris Hussey

It is with a feeling of great sadness that we have to report the death of Chris Hussey.

He was a long serving member of our club and an enthusiastic bowler who supported us in any way he could.

He helped the green keeper with tending our green and will be missed by all his fellow bowlers.

Rest in Peace, Chris

Club Competitions

The draws for the club competitions will take place around mid-May, which will give any potential new members the opportunity to enrol for some of the competitions.

Further details from Jackie Roderick.

Friendly matches for 2023 season

Sheets are up for the first few Friendly matches of the season. Please sign up.

